
Boundary Waters
Wilderness Study

*BACK

Last week a questionnaire was mailed to you seeking your opinions on wilderness 
management and use in the Boundary Waters. This questionnaire was sent to a sample 
of visitors contacted on their recent trip to the Boundary Waters Canoe Area Wilderness.

If you have already completed and returned the questionnaire to us, please accept our 
sincere thanks. If not, we encourage you to do so today. We are grateful for your help 
because it is only by asking people like you to share their opinions that we can better 
inform planning and management in the Boundary Waters and other wilderness areas.

If you did not receive a questionnaire, or it was misplaced, please call us at 
(406) 542-4197 and we will get another in the mail to you today.

Sincerely,

Alan Watson
Project Manager


